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December 7, 2020
[bookmark: _Hlk58234982]COVID-19 Community Update: 1 positive employee in SNF. 1 positive SNF Resident who was sent out to hospital and tested positive.
We have one resident in Independent Living who tested positive. 0 employees IL employees.
We have not heard any new updates on the Vaccine. You may have heard that the priority will be for long-term care and Health Care workers with underlying conditions. We may not receive at the same time however we are waiting on further guidance.
Verizon cell phone service has been an issue lately. Hotwire is working closely with Verizon to replace one Verizon radio that is not working well. The replacement radio is being shipped and should arrive within the next day or so.
The Cardroom bathroom is complete! 
There are two background music players down throughout the community. We are working to replace as there is not music playing in common areas of the community.
There has been a change in the Rejuvenate Salon team. We will pass out a flyer with the new stylists to get to know the new Salon team. If you have any questions please reach out to the Salon at 561-609-4033.
Exterior Window washing will begin on Monday, December 14th. A flyer was passed out last week to share details. We appreciate your patience as we completed the pressure washing first.
Several have asked about donations to the JCC Thrift Shop. They continue to be overwhelmed with donations. If you would like to make a clothing donation, the American Cancer Society bin is available in the South garage. We will continue to reach out to JCC to see if they have space for more contributions.
This Friday is the Employee Appreciation Gift Fund. We will distribute checks to employees from 2-4pm under the front Porte Cochere. It is a drive-thru style. Please join us in the front area or join us on your balcony to make a bunch of noise for the employees.
The newspapers are for everyone’s enjoyment. Please do not steal the newspapers.

Resident Question:
1. COVID-19 cases are at an all time high. Why are we opening up the community? For example Happy Hour.
A. We take a conservative approach in all that occurs at Sinai. Many have voiced to have the opportunity to have hair done, socialization, etc. We want you to know we are listening.
Implementing Happy Hour was discussed with the Resident Council and is located outside under the Tent. Encourage you to use entire Cortile. These activities are voluntarily to attend.
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